
Montgomery Recreation Board!
Minutes for February 6, 2017!!!!

Present: Marsha Phillips, Lily Powers, Brendan O’Shea, Lisa Perry, Corbin Erwin (by phone).!!
The meeting was called to order at 5:35!!
Last month’s minutes were reviewed and accepted.!!
Ice:  there is ice now!  The rink and warming hut will be open on weekend afternoons, weather 
depending.  Marsha made a motion to spend up to $100 on hockey sticks, pucks and tape.  All 
voted in favor.  Lily will make the purchases!
.!!
Summer Sessions: the band line up is all set.  there was a discussion about vendors and trash 
disposal.  We would like to increase recycling and have vendors involved in trash removal.!!
Grounds & Building Maintenance:   members would like to schedule a clean out of the building 
and the shed.  This would involve Day Camp, Little League and Soccer so equipment can be 
organized  and areas of the shed can be designated for each sport/activity.  We will plan this for 
the Spring once the weather co-operates.!!
Other:  Brendan applied for a small MRBA grant to get an informational sign for River Walk 
Park.  Grants will be announced in March.!!
Brendan has started researching bocci courts to see what the expense would be to install one at 
the Rec Center.  They measure 10 feet by 60 feet so we would have to figure out where to 
locate it.!!!
The meeting was adjourned at 6:45!!!
Minutes submitted by Lisa Perry!


